



Liberal Studies Committee Meeting






November 6, 2003





         1st Floor Gordon Hall






        3:15 pm

Present:  M. Swinker, E. Mannikka, C. Young, F. Slack, M. Collins, A. Stenta, R. Rearick, C. Zoni, L. Feldman, G. Wilson
Excused:  Y. Asamoah, M. Sadler

Guest: C. McClenahan

Minutes from the October 30, 2003 meeting were approved on a Rearick/Feldman motion.

Discussed writing assignments in ENGL 211 British Literature with Dr. McClenahan.  On a Wilson/Young motion Dr. McClenahan was approved as a Type I Writing Intensive Professor.

Dr. J. Gossett’s proposal for Type I Writing Intensive status was reviewed.  The  following issues were addressed.  1. Point values and percentages for the different writing assignments as outlined in the summary chart and the grading requirements in syllabus were not consistent or correct. The Committee felt that the proposal should be corrected before Dr. Gossett meets with the Committee.  2.  The scavenger hunt /presentation handout point in the summary chart was unclear.  The Committee felt that the two should be separated. 3. The semester is 14 weeks and finals.  4.  Writing Workshop is Spring 2003 instead of Summer 2003.  Lastly, the committee made suggestions on the attendance and participation policy as it was stated in the syllabus.  
Discussed Dr. T. Holm’s proposal of LBST 499 Apocalypse and Beyond.  Suggestions were give on the disciplinary perspective to include Anthropology and film and media.  A question arose about grading of the journals as stated in the syllabus.  The committee felt that clarification was needed in this area.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 pm.

Respectively submitted

Mary E. Swinker

